
 NEW CASES MARCH 16, 2006 BOARD MEETING 
 

06-141 Flagg Creek Water Reclamation District v. Village of Hinsdale, Metropolitan Water 
Reclamation District of Greater Chicago, Illinois Department of Transportation, and DuPage 
County – No action taken. 

06-142 Magie Bros./Penreco v. IEPA – The Board ordered petitioner to file an amended petition 
to cure noted deficiencies, accompanied by an attorney’s appearance on or before April 10, 
2006, or the petition would be subject to dismissal. 

06-143 People of the State of Illinois v. Astec Mobile Screens, Inc. – The Board accepted for 
hearing this Resource Conservation and Recovery Act enforcement action involving a site 
located in Whiteside County. 

06-144 People of the State of Illinois v. Golden Bag Company – The Board accepted for hearing 
this air enforcement action involving a site located in Kane County. 

06-145 Arlyn D. Fisk d/b/a Arlyn Fisk’s Service Center v. IEPA – The Board accepted for 
hearing this underground storage tank appeal involving a Randolph County facility. 

06-146 Midwest Generation, L.L.C., Waukegan Generating Station v. IEPA – The Board 
accepted for hearing this permit appeal involving a Lake County facility. 

AC 06-027 County of LaSalle v. Jerry Koetz – The Board accepted an administrative citation 
against this LaSalle County respondent. 

AC 06-028 County of Macon, Illinois v. Onyx Valley View Landfill – The Board accepted an 
administrative citation against this Macon County respondent. 

AC 06-029 County of Macon, Illinois v. Onyx Valley View Landfill – The Board accepted an 
administrative citation against this Macon County respondent. 

R06-025 In the Matter of:  Proposed New 35 Ill. Adm. Code 225 Control of Emissions from 
Large Combustion Sources (Mercury) – The Board accepted for hearing petitioner’s March 14, 
2006 proposal to amend the Board’s air pollution control regulations. The Board granted 
petitioner’s motions to waive copy requirements. The Board denied in-part petitioner’s motion to 
hold the required hearings in Springfield.  The Board will hold at least one hearing in the 
Chicago area and per the Agency’s request the first hearing will be scheduled in Chicago. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


